
To our New Dawn Family, 

I want to wish you all a wonderful Holiday Season and a Happy New Year. This season we do get to look 
forward to good things happening next year. We hope to be back to almost full functioning by May and 
cannot wait.  We miss all of you very much.  

I also understand that many of you have lost family and friends due to this pandemic. Our hearts and 
prayers go out to each and everyone of you and we hope you find peace during this stressful time. I am 
very sorry any of you are having to go through this. 

For celebration and reflection, we are closed until Monday, January 4, 2021, at which time full remote 
will start. On Tuesday, January 5, 2021, in class instruction will begin for those students who attend 
during the fall. We will try to expand the number of students coming in but all will depend on the rise of 
the virus with holiday travel and vaccination levels. 

In the meantime, everyone take a much needed break and see you next year!  Dr. A 


